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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Providing customers with certainty around feed-in tariffs is extremely useful in encouraging behind 

the meter solar generation. 

The tariff should be reviewed regularly to ensure that it is kept in line with the current generation 

price, i.e. as prices go down due to increased penetration of renewables, the tariff changes 

accordingly. 


